Jor the children

10 December 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

This is an update letter for events till the end of term and some reminders about keeping safe on the
school site.

Firstly, it is important as ever that when we arrive on-site for EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 that children
are accompanied by one adult and that children must always stay with their adult. We have two
different bubbles entering school and they must keep away from each other and keep safe.

Over the next few days, the children will be taking part in different activities everyday below is a
reminder of these.

Friday 11" December

Year 2,3,4,5 & 6 will take part in the PTFA Chocolate Tombola in the morning with the children able
to bring in £2 to take part. The children will be responsible for their money and directly give it to the
PTFA when having their turn.

Also Year 2,3,4,5 & 6 can bring in a board game which will then quarantine over the weekend for
them to play next week. These will need to be labelled and in a carrier bag.

Monday 14* December

Trollies will be outside both entrances for any donations for the Sleaford Food Larder. This is instead
of sending Christmas Cards in school. Donations will have to come in on Monday only.

Wednesday 16" December

Christmas lunch for EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 with the chance to wear a Christmas jumper with school
uniform: If children have PE that day, it will be uniform friendly so no PE kits. Please may | remind
those who have not requested a hot dinner for their child a packed lunch from home will be
required on that day. School will not be providing alternative food.

Thursday 17th December

Christmas lunch for Year 3,4,5 & 6 and a chance to wear a Christmas jumper with school uniform. If
you have not ordered dinner, please remember pack lunch. Packed lunches will still be provided for
Reception, Yrl & 2 children on the Thursday (17th) for those currently receiving lunches from
school.

The 17t °f December will be the last day of the Autumn Term and the children will finish school at
the usual time in the afternoon.

Yours sincerely

.
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